
HILLTOWN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
BUDGET WORKSESSION MEETING 

Monday, November 17, 2003 
7:00PM 

The 2003 Budget Workscssion was called to order by Chairperson Kenneth B. 
Beru1ington at 7:10PM. 

Also present were: John S. Bender, Vice-Chairperson 
George C. Egly Jr., Supervisor 
Gregory .J. Lippincott, Township Manager 
Thomas A. Buzby, Director of Public Works 
Christopher Engelhart, Chief of Police 
LoITaine E. Leslie, Township Treasurer 

A. PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS ONLY: None 

B. YEAR 2004 PROPOSED BUDGET: Discussion took place regarding the Public 
Works Department, Police Department, and Administration Department portions of the 
proposed 2004 budget. Discussion also took place regarding the cuts that have been 
made in every depru.iment of the budget as well as projected revenues for the upcoming 
year. 

C. PUBLIC COMMENT: None 

D. SUPERVISOR'S COMMENTS: Chairperson Bennington announced that the 
Boru.·d of Supervisors would meet in Executive Session following this meeting to discuss 
pers01mel matters as they pe1tain to the proposed budget. 

E. ADJOURNMENT: Motion was made by Supervisor Egly, seconded by Vice­
Chairperson Bender, and earned unanimously to adjourn the Budget Worksession 
meeting ofNovember 17, 2003 at 8:07PM. 

R~pc::;,ie~ 
Lon: ine E. Leslie 
ToWI1ship Treasurer 




